
  

26 August 2024 

Multicultural Day 
Tuesday 24th September 

 
 

 

On Tuesday, September 24th we will be celebrating the cultural diversity at Thomas Acres 

Public School with a Multicultural Celebration Day. 

Children are asked to come to school dressed in their national costume, in green and 

gold or flag colours.  We are proud that our school is multicultural, and we promote 

intercultural understanding, peace and harmony every day.  It is wonderful when staff and 

students share languages, customs and beliefs. 

Teachers will be discussing why we celebrate multiculturalism and may include activities 

within classrooms.  We will also be having a K-6 Assembly at 12.00pm under the primary 

COLA.  Some students will be speaking and/or performing, and the community is welcome 

to attend. 

Looking forward to celebrating our diversity, 

The Staff at Thomas Acres Public School 

 
 
 
 


